Jane Rasely

From: Jeannette Franks <jfranks1@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 3:36 PM

To: PCD

Subject: the proposed hotel

This may be useful input to your consideration of the hotel in Winslow: | can see advantages and disadvantages to
another hotel in Winslow. Therefore whichever happens is fine with me.

Jeannette Franks, PhD

428 Harborview Dr SE unit 141

Bainbridge Island



